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Office of the Attorney General

State of South Carolina
July 24, 1978

*1  The Honorable John C. White
Regional Administrator
U.S.E.P.A.—Region IV
345 Courtland Street
Atlanta, Georgia 30308

Dear Mr. White:
The purpose of this letter is to advise you that, in my opinion, South Carolina law provides sufficient authority for the
South Carolina Department of Health and Environmental Control to issue National Pollutant Discharge Elimination
System Permits to federal facilities within the State of South Carolina and to enforce such permits. The Department
of Health and Environmental Control also has authority to impose upon such permitees monitoring and reporting
requirements and to enter and inspect such facilities to insure compliance with their permit terms and conditions. (See
Section 48-1-10 et. seq., of the 1976 Code of Laws of South Carolina.)
 Sincerely,

Daniel R. McLeod
Attorney General
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